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San Felice, 9 March 2020 

 

Mr. Leonard Pascanu 

President Federaţia Filatelică Română 

 

Dear Leonard, 

I am pleased to inform you that the FEPA Board awarded the  

FEPA Certificate as Runner-up for the FEPA Medal 2019 for exceptional philatelic study and research  

to Calin Marinescu. 

The certificate will be handed over to your delegate at the FEPA Congress in London so that you can present it 

to the Society at a national event of high relevance. 

Please pass on to Mr. Marinescu the warmest congratulations of the FEPA Board. 

With best wishes, 

Giancarlo Morolli 


